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29 June 2022 
 

REMINDER REGARDING THE FILLING UP OF ONLINE OPTION FORMS 
 

Students of all courses, who are proceeding to the 5th Semester, and 

have NOT yet filled up their Online Option Forms regarding the 

papers that they wish to study, should do so IMMEDIATELY by 

clicking on the following link: 

 
https://pgdave.blogspot.com/p/choices-cum-feedback-form-choices-cum_21.html  

 

THE ABOVE LINK WILL CLOSE ON 30TH JUNE 2022.  

STUDENTS WHOSE CHOICES ARE NOT RECEIVED BY THIS REVISED 

DEADLINE WILL BE COMPULSORILY ALLOTTED PAPERS BY THE 

COLLEGE ON THE BASIS OF ADMINISTRATIVE CONVENIENCE AND 

THE DECISION OF THE COLLEGE WILL BE BINDING ON THEM – NO 

REQUEST FOR CHANGE IN PAPERS WILL BE ENTERTAINED 

SUBSEQUENTLY.  
 

Students who have already filled up the Online Option Forms should 

ignore this notice and should NOT fill up the form again. 
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